Contact Us
Bath Street
Stonehaven
AB39 2DH

= 01569 767689

= office@fetteresso.org

Stonehaven Fetteresso Church

@ www. fetteresso.org
Minister: Fyfe Blair: 01569 762876
fyfe.blair@churchofscotland.org.uk

Church Officer: Warren Cooper (18th)

Don Wood (25th)
Safeguarding Coordinators:
Alison Dyson (07708083253
Janice Boggon 07711583317
Gloria Potter 01569 740352
Rota Schedule
Scripture Reading

25th June — Mary Swinton
2nd July—Hugh Morrison

Church Officer
2nd July — James Dickinson

Flower Rota
25th June — The Jamieson Family
2nd July—Doug & Heather Flett

Coffee Rota
25th June — Don & Marieke Wood

2nd July—Mike Barfoot

18th June
AM Church Service © 10.45

PM Church Service ¢ 7.00

19th June
Under 3’s * 10.00am

20th June
Paint & Pray * 10.00am
Under 3’s * 10.00am

2lst June
Heart for Art « 1.30pm
Ignite = 7.00pm

22nd June
STOP + 10.00am
Impact * 7.30pm

23th June
Under 3’s * 10.00am
Friday Fun Church  3.30pm

24th June

Haven * 10.30am

25th_June
AM Church Service © 10.45am

PM Church Service * 7.00pm

26th June
Under 3’s » 10.00am

27th June

Paint & Pray « 10.00am
Under 3's * 10.00am
Presbytery « 7.00pm

28th June
Ignite * 7.00pm

29th June
STOP « 10.00am
Impact * 7.30pm

30th June
Under 3’s » 10.00am
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18th and 25th ]une 2017

Office Closed

The Church Office will be closed for 1 week beginning Monday 19th June.
Please feel free to email at office@fetteresso.org or leave a voicemail message at
01569-767689 and Marieke will get in touch the week of the 26th.

Today’s (June 18th) flowers were

provided by
Anne & Arthur Graham

Today’s (25th June) flowers were

provided by

The Jamieson Family

"~ Scottish Charlty Number 5C011191

The Friday Fun Church

The next Friday Fun Church will be this coming Friday the 23rd of June. Feel free to
bring a friend. All are welcome.

Lighthouse Youth Event

Thanks to all the team who helped run the Youth Lighthouse event on Friday night.
It was a big success and all the young people had a fabulous time!




